Jennifer S. Bethune

From: Brian Johnson <wirenutbrian@yahoo.com>
Sent: Thursday, March 17, 2022 11:05 AM

To: Central Permitting

Subject: Change of contractor

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Please remove Brian Johnson Electric Co. From sign permit electrical address 1693 Sadler rd. Dunn NC. Thank you, Brian
Johnson Sent from my iPhone



